
 

A Friendly Reminder from the Nurse! 

Hello Parents, 

          In the next couple of weeks some of you will receive a letter from MPS informing 
you that your child is behind schedule in receiving required immunizations. At this point 
all of our school immunization records have been updated using the Wisconsin 
Immunization Registry. It is possible that your child received immunizations but the 
registry was not updated, therefore that immunization would be listed as “behind 
schedule” in our school records. In that case, you would need to provide your child’s 
immunization dates in writing from your healthcare provider to the school. You can view 
the immunization records that the school has on file for your child in the parent portal 
under the “health” tab.  See the attached flyer for information on free immunization 
clinics in Milwaukee.  Please contact me if you have questions or if you need an 
immunization waiver form.  Thank you for your help in keeping all of our kids healthy this 
school year! 

Nurse Gretchen 
414-294-1388 
kuhnenga@milwaukee.k12.wi.us 


